
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 

MONITORING REQUIREMENTS NOT MET FOR 

CUNNINGHAM UTILITY DISTRICT 

The Cunningham Utility District violated drinking water requirements during the second quarter of 2022. 

Even though this is NOT and emergency, you have the right to know what happened and what we are 

doing to correct his situation. 

The Cunningham Utility District purchases its water from the Cunningham – East Montgomery Water 

Treatment Plant.  Our Water Treatment Plant and the Cunningham Utility District are required to monitor 

your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis.  Results of regular monitoring are an 

indicator of whether our drinking water meets health standards.  We were required to sample for Atrazine 

between April 1, 2022 and June 30, 2022.  Our sample was taken on March 23, 2022, which was out of 

the compliance period.  Although the sample was taken early, the laboratory results showed that Atrazine 

WAS NOT DETECTED in your drinking water.  Due to the testing being performed early, we cannot be 

sure of the quality of your drinking water during the following months. 

What should I do? 

There is nothing you need to do at this time. 

The table below lists the contaminant that we tested for out of the compliance period, how often we are 

supposed to sample for Atrazine, how many samples we are supposed to take, how many samples we 

took and when the sample should have been taken. 

Contaminate Required 
Sampling 

Frequency 

Number of 
Samples Taken 

When Samples 
Should Have 
Been Taken 

When Samples 
Were Taken 

Atrazine¹ Yearly 1 April 1, 2022 - 
June 30, 2022 

March 23, 2022 

 

What is being done? 

The management and staff of both the Cunningham – East Montgomery Water Treatment Plant and the 

Cunningham Utility District strive to monitor your drinking water as required.  Therefore, a printed schedule 

of contaminants and their appropriate testing dates will be maintained. 

 

For more information, please contact one of the following: 

Danny Keaton  Plant Manager  CEMWTP (931) 362-4105 

John M. Atkins General Manager CUD  (931) 387-3387 

 

This notice is being sent to you by the Cunningham Utility District, PWSID # 0000167 

____________________ 

¹ Atrazine is a herbicide of the triazene class. It is used to prevent pre-emergence broadleaf weeds in 

crops such as corn.  It is generally monitored because of agricultural run-off. 


